
Lockwood Products, Inc.  
5615 SW Willow Lane 
Lake Oswego, Or 97035 
 

Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs):  01-01-2024 

The resins and colorants used in the production of Loc-Line continues to be compliant with the current Reach 
regulations.  

Lockwood products, Inc material suppliers have provided the following information regarding SVHC compliance of materials used 
to produce Loc-Line. Materials used in the production of Loc-Line meet the following standards and regulations:  

SVHC Regulation: 

To the best of our knowledge and based on Celanese’s manufacturing processes and raw materials used, Substances of Very High 
Concern (SVHC) are not expected to be present in the trademarks listed on the annex to this letter at or above the 0.1% w/w limit 
given in regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 (REACH), article 31(3). These substances are not part of our routine analytical procedures and 
quality control system. Therefore, analytical data on these components cannot be provided.  

If an SVHC contained in a specific product exceeds the concentration limit given in the REACH regulation, article 31(3) this 
information needs to be stated on the European Safety Data Sheet (SDS). 
Should an SVHC be identified in our products and an SDS update is required, Celanese will include this information in the respective 
European SDS. We recommend that our customers always consult the latest version of a product's SDS to ensure that all conditions 
and requirements for safe use are taken into consideration. 
The SDSs can be found at www.celanese.com  

We confirm that the engineered resin (plastic) we use for our Loc-Line products are in compliance with the EU regulation 
1907/2006/EC. Polymer compounds, the engineered resin (plastic) are not directly subject to the registration requirements under 
REACH. Polymers are excluded from registration obligations under REACH. However, the constituents of these polymers and in 
particular the constituents of the polymer compounds fall under the regulation of REACH. 
All relevant substances like monomers and polymer additives were successfully registered under REACH before May 31st, 2018.  

 

Thank you,  

Lockwood Products, Inc.  


